
 
Email from  to  (SE) and  (GVA) CC:  25th 
August 2015 
 
 
 
Hi   
 
I have discussed with  and with  our   
 
There isn’t anything with Flamingo Land that would suggest not taking it further. However there 
are a number of areas that would require more discussion and our view is that if you are inviting 
Flamingo Land in for a meeting it would be helpful for to attend at least part of the 
meeting for a constructive discussion around the planning issues.  
 
The  again would need further discussion ..there is an issue with the amount of 
tree clearing that is proposed and it would certainly be likely to generate opposition from house 
owners around the site. But again planning department would want to have a constructive 
discussion if and when appropriate to explore if there is middle ground which would achieve a 
result that works for  and provides a better planning fit.  
 
I hope this is sufficient feedback to move to the next stage. 
 
Regards  

  
 

 
 

Loch Lomond & The Trossachs National Park 
Direct:  

 
www.lochlomond-trossachs.org 
 
 
From:   
Sent: 25 August 2015 13:04 
To:  

 
Subject: West Riverside - Scoring Summary 
 
Hi All, 
 
Please find enclosed a summary of our WR Scoring meeting.  
 
If you have any queries, please let me know. 
 

have you had the chance to discuss the proposals with your planning department at all? 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 



 
  

 
Business Infrastructure 
SCOTTISH ENTERPRISE 
 
Direct line :  

  
 
P Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email? 
 
 




